August 16, 2002

Tom Gossett

PO BOX 747

Ganges PO

Salt Spring Island

BC V8K 2W3

Canada

Dear Mr. Gossett,

Please consider this as our official receipt in acknowledgement of your generous contribution of $1000 (U.S.) to the Choosing Forgiveness First Conference that we facilitated in Kamloops, B.C. on June 13-16.  

Please also accept my apology for our delay in providing you with this receipt.

Sincerely,

Noel McInnis

Vice-President

For the Board of Directors
